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From: Daniel Squillante <djsquillante@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:51 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

this is ridiculous ands will take most retail traders out of the market and greatly reduce our incomes. by
holding up that much cash in margin you will hurt many more investment options.

Dan Squillante



